HES Community Council Meeting
November 10, 2022

Meeting called to order at 2:45
Welcome: Jan Hunt
Attendees: Kaycee, Cheralyn, Chylene, Jan, Wendy

Jan welcomed everyone to the meeting.
Wendy shared informational Items:

Parents make a difference. Parents serving on the HES Community Council
decide how to spend the money allocated from the School Land Trust Funds of Utah.

School Community Council members are often willing to volunteer who care
about students’ success and overall school improvement. In the progress of
encouraging parents and school employees to participate in the school community
council, information about the Council can be found at
http://www.schoollandtrust.org

Wendy talked about the testing coming up and reminding us that writing is one of
the most important to practice. Also she said to try and encourage parents to attend this
meeting.

Kaycee reported that the students seem to be making good progress.
They are engaged and working hard to learn. She said that we have quite a few
students that need accommodation but all in all the students are gaining ground.

A schedule of available trainings for parents/members are available on video can
be accessed at http://www.schoollandtrust.org/training/

Budget

Salaries 3700.00

Tech Supplies 2000.00

Software 450.00-176.00=274.00 available
Supplies 1000.00

90 Day Plan-Academic and PBIS
Buffalo-Strong
Field Trip
PECS
Counseling

Cheralyn said she is willing to volunteer when we are short staffed.
Talked about Christmas Program Dec. 8th at 6pm

Meeting adjourned at 3:40pm



